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Oregon has some of the highest voter turnout in the country due to mail in voting. 

Many people are unable to physically vote in person. Changing to in person voting 

would drastically reduce the amount of voter engagement leading to elections that 

are less representative of the people. No reason to change something that's working 

well without problems to a system that creates more barriers and challenges for 

citizens to vote.  


